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• Staff participate remotely to open additional 
seats in the Council Chambers

• Move the Council meetings to an alternate, 
larger location to allow for more seating

• Do not follow social distancing guidelines and 
allow the Council Chambers to be filled to 
maximum capacity

• Provide more public awareness that in-
person attendance at meetings is allowed
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Options



• Consider options and provide direction for 

public access to the Council Chambers during 

City Council meetings and various 

Commission meetings
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Recommendation


